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Mr Done’s thought of the week 
 

This week it has been Sports Day at Masefield. All children took part in a 
range of activities over two days competing against each other to be crowned 

'House Team' Winners. It was a very enjoyable event where all children 
showed off their talents and skills. As we couldn't have parents attending this 

year, we have uploaded lots of photos and videos to our twitter feed - make 
sure you check them out! @MasefieldCP  

Polite reminder  
Due to having children and staff in school that 

have nut allergies, we are a nut free school. This 
means children can not bring in any snacks that 

contain nuts for break or lunch times. 
This also includes foods that contain any form of 

hazelnut spread. 

Sports Day! 
The children had a brilliant time  

competing in all of the events this year and 
the weather was lovely! 

Well done to the winners St. Patrick’s ! 
 

Diary Dates  
 

Summer Fair  
Friday 16th July  
(children only) 

  
Non uniform day  

Friday 9th July  
 
 

Non uniform day 
Thursday 15th July  

 
School finishes for  

summer 
Friday 23rd July  

Children finish at 1.30pm 

School fees 
If your child is on school   
dinners we ask that all  

dinner money up to the end 
of term is paid in advance 
to avoid any arrears when 
we return in September.  

This also applies to  
nursery and out of school 

club fees. 
You can pay in cash or via 

our online payment system. 
If there are any issues with 
this or you would like to know 

how much you owe please  
contact the school office.  

 

Transition day 
July 20th & 21st are our 
transition days, where 
the children will get to 

spend the day with their 
new teachers in their 

new classrooms. 

Non uniform day  
We have two non uniform days coming up in school! 
On Friday 9th July children are welcome to come in 
their own clothes in exchange for sweets or a small 

prize. 
 Thursday 15th July we are asking for a chocolate 
donation for the summer fair that is coming up on 

the 16th. 
Thank you as always for your support! 


